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April 24", 2025

Sara Johnson
135 Union St
Neenah W1 54956

This letter is to notify you that we are in receipt of your application for a Taxicab/Limousine Driver’s
License. The Police Department has conducted a criminal background investigation and has
recommended that your application for a Taxicab/Limousine Driver’s License be denied based upon
previous offenses substantially related to the licensed conduct, as outlined in the enclosed letter.

The recommended denial of this license will be placed on the agenda for the next regularly
scheduled Safety and Licensing Committee meeting. This meeting will take place on Wednesday
May 14", 2025, at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 6" floor of City Hall, 100 N Appleton St.,
Appleton, Wisconsin.

You have the right to appear before the Safety and Licensing Committee during the review of your
license denial recommendation.

If you have specific questions relating to the background investigation please contact Lt. Ben Goodin
Appleton Police Department, at 920-832-5500.

If you have any questions related to the Safety & Licensing Committee meeting, please contact my
office at the phone number listed above.

Respectfully,

KamiSty t—

Kami Lynch
City Clerk




